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From: Foster, Charles R (DPS)
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 8:39 AM
To: 'Megan Swangel'’; 'Ryan Grimm'
Cc: Simmons, Ronny; O'Bryant, Colleen S (DPS); Barnett, Brandi M (DPS)
Subject: DMT 100698 (Kenai PD) Out of Service

Good morning,

We have decided to take your current DMT out of service due to the standard out of range and interference detected on
the external standard status messages that have recently occurred. Brandi will be bringing a replacement DMT to the
Kenai courthouse today. Sergeant Simmons will also be at court and will bring the replacement to Kenai PD. Please
notify us when you put the replacement DMT into service and also send 100698 back as soon as possible.

Thank you,
Chuck

From: Foster, Charles R (DPS)

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 9:51 AM

To: 'Megan Swangel'

Cc: Sarah Herrin; Ryan Grimm; Barnett, Brandi M (DPS); O'Bryant, Colleen S (DPS)
Subject: RE: Question about the Crime Laboratory

The three print outs are attached. We’re looking into the status messages that have recently occurred and will get back
to you shortly.

From: Megan Swangel [mailto:mswangel@kenai.city]
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 11:21 PM

To: DPS SCDL Toxicology (DPS sponsored)

Cc: Sarah Herrin; Ryan Grimm

Subject: Question about the Crime Laboratory

Hello,

This is Megan Swangel from Kenai Police Department. Tonight we had an officer use the datamaster three times. Each
time the datamaster was used there was an error-two standard out of range and one interference. The officer was Sarah
Herrin with Kenai Police Department. She arrived at Wildwood for datamaster at 2140. Can | get the three print outs for
the use of the datamaster?

Thanks,
Megan

Ofc. Megan Swangel
Kenai Police Department
107 S. Willow Street
Kenai, Alaska 99611

P: (907) 283-7879
F: (907) 283-2267




